From: DeCamp, Aaron 
Sent: Tuesday, October 03, 2017 2:49 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Keane, Erin
Cc: Eilers, Lisa
Subject: Report of Gift to the City

Steve and Erin,

I write to report a gift to the City from United Airlines.  Specifically, in order to help assist the humanitarian crisis in Puerto Rico, United Airlines is providing airfare and transportation of supplies for 23 Department members. The members are flying out October 4, 2017 and are set to return on October 14, 2017. It is my understanding from my discussion with Lisa Eilers that Steve does not view this as an improper benefit to any of the members providing this assistance. 

If you need anything further or have any questions about this, please let me know. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Aaron

Aaron R. DeCamp
General Counsel
Chicago Fire Department
